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Spirituality Day – Come and Visit 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Leading up to our next Church School’s Inspection, we are going to have a focus on spirituality this year and beyond.  As part of 

our focus, the children will enjoy six ‘Spirituality Days’ across the year. During these days, they will respond to various questions 

and prompts with art, poetry, speech and writing for example. 

 

Out first Spirituality Day will take place on Monday 23rd September.  

 

We would like to invite you into school to look in your child’s class and see spirituality in action for yourselves.   If you have more 

than one child in a different class, then you can visit both etc.  If you would like to join us, please follow the instructions below.  

We would love to see you. 

 

 EYFS and KS1 

Willow and Ash Class warmly invite parents to stay and play 9-10am. If you wish to join us, please can we ask that you bring your 

child into their classroom and sign yourselves in on the clipboard provided.  

Please sign your child up for one of the following activities as soon as possible with Mrs McGeown. There will be 15 spaces 

available in each. 

Nature - exploring the wows in the natural world through Forest School. 

Art – experience spirituality through a range of art media. 

Music – responding to music and how music makes us feel. 

Yoga – experience the calmness of yoga whilst connecting body and mind. 

Please don’t worry if your first choice is full, there will be lots more opportunities throughout the year! 

 

Key stage 2 

In Key Stage 2, we will be having different activities taking place during the afternoon in different classes. If you would like to 

come and share these activities with the children, please come at 2.45. activities will be finished by 3.15 ready for the end of the 

day.  

 

At the end of the day, we ask that you leave the children in their class and collect in the usual way please.  Other days for days 

such of these will be in the school news at some point.  During the year, we hope that you can join in with our approach to 

spirituality at home.  In the meantime, please do continue to support the children with regards to their values passports.  

 

See you on Monday, 

 

 

The staff team. 

 

 



      

 
 


